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Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park 
Licensing, Operational Planning & Safety Group (Parkwide) - LOPSG 
 

 

FINAL Minutes 

LOPSG meeting held on Wednesday 25 November 2020 at 10am 

via video conferencing  

 

 

Attendees: Sheila Roberts LBN – Enforcement & Safety - Chair 

 Edward King LBN – Enforcement & Safety 

 Leah Pratten LBN – Enforcement & Safety 

 Antonella Trow LBN – Enforcement & Safety - minutes 

 Peter Ng LBN – Transport  

 Sally Burns LBN – Public Health 

 Therese May LBN 

 Carly Clark LBN 

 Tony Tolley LLDC 

 Charlie Muir LLDC 

 Sara-Ellen Williams LLDC 

 Peter Tudor LLDC 

 Naz Begum LLDC 

 Rena Patel LLDC 

 Adam Craig LLDC 

 John Walker LLDC 

 Neal King TFL LU 

 Gary Ashe TFL LU 

 Sophie Stone Lee Valley Regional Parks  

 Paul Coates Lee Valley Regional Parks 

 Anna Jankowski LS185 

 Graham Harris LS185 

 Ataur Rahman TFL Buses 

 Steve Ford LAS 

 Emma Foster JLL 

 Tom Lish WSC 

 Chris Mitchell WSC 

 Stuart Phillips South Eastern Rail 

 David Tuitt London Borough of Hackney 

 Esther  MPS 

 Dan Humphreys MPS 

 Peter Smith  Consultant to Organising Committee for 2022 CWG 

 Kathryn Rowarth Organising Committee for 2022 Commonwealth Games 

 Rob Sweetman Organising Committee for 2022 Commonwealth Games 

 Sam Herd Organising Committee for 2022 Commonwealth Games 

 Andy Rodgers Organising Committee for 2022 Commonwealth Games 

 Rob Pomfret Organising Committee for 2022 Commonwealth Games 

 

 

 

Details 

 
1.  Introductions and apologies 
 
Meeting held via Zoom conferencing.  Apologies received from:  Catherine Boyd, Tower Hamlets. 
 
 

 
2.  Minutes and Actions from last meeting  
 
Minutes of the last meeting dated 28 October 2020 agreed. 
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AGENDA ITEMS 
 

ACTIONS 

 
3.  Commonwealth Games 2022 (28 July to 8 August 2022) 
 
Organising Committee for the 2022 Commonwealth Games shared an overview and general footprint, on 
QEOP, of their proposed event.  CWG2022 are engaged in ongoing conversations with WSC and LVRP. 
 
Advertising and trading regulations anticipated to be laid before Parliament next year.  LBN requested 
link to the consultation and the proposed walking route for distribution.   
 
Discussion continued, analysing the proposed route, road closures, transport, security posture, event 
specific safety, egress and ingress and other key issues.  CWG2022 to be invited to other park wide 
meetings, which include the Construction Group and Park Co-ordination Group meetings.  
 
Meeting to be arranged with key partners to discuss the Queens Baton Relay. 
 
LLDC to co-ordinate meeting with GLA.  LLDC informed organisers that 2022 is an important year on the 
park, marking the 10-year anniversary of the Olympics and Para-Olympics and highlight of proposed 
events/activity on the park shared as follows: 
 

 Reviewing 2012-legacy programme on the park, ongoing dialogs with City Hall, UK Athletics, BOA 
and BPA. 

 World Cup and Winter Olympics both in 2022.  

 London Stadium will be running a normal calendar.  

 QEOP will be running a normal events schedule. 

 LLDC applied to be training camps for the CWG2022. 

 Promo activities for the Queens Platinum Jubilee in June 2022. 

 East Bank nearing completion in 2022. 

 PML A Theatre will be opening April 2022. 

 UCL will be opening autumn of 2022. 

 Various other sporting events taking place around London these include; Pro Rugby Champs in 
May, Women’s Euros, which overlaps with the Commonwealth Games in July, 50th anniversary 
for Pride of London.  

 Construction is ongoing on the park.  
 
A more concise park and wider city view of the landscape will be available in December, all subject to 
change.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
CWG2022 
 
 
 
LLDC 
 
 
LBN 
 
LLDC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LLDC 

 
4.  QEOP Works & LLDC Events update 
 

 QEOP Half marathon now taking place in the morning of 20th December 2020 with reduced 
participants.  Updated paperwork to be shared.   

 December events ongoing with regular runs continuing on the park. 

 Charity event for 2021. 

 PML A Theatre will be opening April 2022 

 Filming programme is increasing on the park and ongoing. 
 

 

 
5.  Stadium Update 
 
Chair informed partners that WHUFC are planning for the return of spectators from the 5th December.  
There will be a stadium SAG on Tuesday 1st December to discuss this and address WSC concerns.  
 
Football 
BCD football fixtures are ongoing.  Planning for return of spectators on the 8th December.  
 
Other Events  
Planning for future events is ongoing.  Return of Athletics to the stadium under discussion.  
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6.  A.O.B. 
 
No other business to note.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
7.  Next LOPSG Meeting 
 
Next meeting on Wednesday 24 February 2021. 
 
 

 

 


